
Dear Legislators,  
 
I am writing as a registered voter (Washington County) to voice my full support of the proposal for 
Taylor’s Law. 
 
We are in an opioid crisis and need to take broad and swift measures to mitigate further, tragic loss of 
life, due to not just the risks of addiction but the additional risk of lethal, unsuspected death doses of 
fentanyl. 
 
Please support “Taylor’s Law” to punish dealers of drugs that result in death with up to 5 years in 
prison.   
 
At that, 5 years doesn’t even seem like a tough enough deterrent, but it would certainly be tougher than 
current omission of such laws. 
 
We grieve for the Martinek family and the loss of their beloved Taylor.  With all the effort and resources 
utilized, they still were not able to protect their son from deathly narcotics. 
 
Further, a year ago, another friend of ours loss their son, Brian (Clackamas County) again from a dosage 
he thought he could handle, which actually was a lethal dose of Fentanyl. 
 
Again, I am in full support of moving this law forward in Oregon. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Donna Morrow 
 
503. 807.9562 
 


